EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
Minutes for April 19, 2023

Attendees: 17

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by President Mike Ptak. He then led the
membership in the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a moment of silence for our
departed neighbors,

Secretary report is online,
Treasury report was given.

Neighborhood watch quiet.
Neighborhood council quiet.
Applications for our student grant were sent to all city high schools.

Officer Tiffany Healy talked about several issues:

Friday, April 21st, is coffee with a cop at Aroma Joe's on Wolcott St. from 9 - 11 am.

Saturday, April 22nd, is drug take back day. The City of Waterbury health dept. is
accepting any drugs - they can be dropped off or picked up. Contact the health
department.

Saturday, April 22nd, is Earth Day from 9 am to noon. Bags can be picked up at Sears

- parking lot. Free hot dogs will be available for participants.

The police academy graduated 13 new recruits - they are training now,

The city received a grant to pursue distracted driving - Cops will be out!

There were three (3) complaints from our area but all were resolved.

There have been several vehicle thefts attempted in East Mt. (one right out of someone's
garage), Do not leave keys or valuables in vehicle!!!!

A house at the intersection of Peach Orchard and East Mt. roads was recently hit by a car.
This intersection has been a problem with houses, fences, and vehicles having been hit by
speeding vehicles. Mike Ptak has sent a letter to Mike DiGiovancarlo to see if anything
can be done to slow traffic down (ex: stop signs, warning signs, speed bumps, etc).

Discussion about a get together for our last meeting in June. Not sure if we should have it
catered or have everyone bring something. Please contact Mike with any suggestions.
Also, if you have any ideas for guest speakers let him know,

We will also discuss having a movie night in August.

The light are off the East Mt. tree. A new star will be needed for next year.,

Applications will be needed for President of the association.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM




